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Dear Minister

As somebody who works in information security industry | find the contents of 'The
Assistance and Access Bill 2018', disturbing. The fact is if you install back-doors for one
party they become available to everyone, including those who would do harm. There are
many other issues with the bill and I sincerely suggest that it is canned altogether.

Regards
Martyn Howie

Martin Howie





